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Update - Brightspace Roles are Changing

Dear Colleagues, 

We’re excited to share some upcoming changes to roles and permissions in Brightspace. One of the 
amazing things about Brightspace, is it allows for users to have precisely tailored roles in different parts of 
the system. These updates are helping us build a more adaptive, inclusive and seamless LMS. 

From 30 January 2024, we will be introducing the following newly created roles and permissions. These 
have been developed through extensive consultation with stakeholders. 

We’re keen to get your feedback on how we can refine these roles via your Head of School or Area 
Representative for our Core Reference Group. 

Support 
If you have any questions or technical issues relating to Brightspace, please email us 
at polaris@csu.edu.au or raise a ticket through Cherwell. 

Regards, 
LMS Project Team 




